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Update for RUFOS Director Pete Hartinger and his wife Patty and 
their fight with Covid-19: 

 
Since Pete and his wife Patty came down with Covid-19 and we’ve 
stopped having our “in-person” meetings, we were wanting to keep 
folks updated with how they are doing. 
 
At this time Pete said that he is doing and that his wife Patty had to re-
turn to the hospital for closer monitoring but was expecting her to  
return home soon.  
Healing thoughts and prayers from members, followers, and visitors 
would be a wonderful gift for them. 
We’ll continue to provide updates on a monthly basis until we can get 
back to our normal meetings and updates. 
 


